[image: ]






WRITTEN STATEMENT 
BY
THE WELSH GOVERNMENT



	TITLE:
	Supplementary Budget 2024-25

	
DATE:
	
1 October 2024

	BY:
	Mark Drakeford, Cabinet Secretary for Finance and Welsh Language




The Welsh Government’s First Supplementary Budget for 2024-25 is published today. 

The main purpose of this Supplementary Budget is to reflect the budgetary changes since the Final Budget 2024-25 published by the Welsh Government in February.  

It sets out a number of allocations from our reserves and reflects changes to baselines due to the impact of UK Government fiscal events.  

This supplementary budget will also realign the Welsh Government’s Main Expenditure Groups to reflect the most recent Cabinet portfolios.

The Supplementary Budget will be debated in Plenary on Tuesday 22 October.
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